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From : DENNIS PEDLEY [mailto: pedley@comcast.net]
Sent: Wednesday, December 13, 2017 7:33 AM
To: PUC:
Subject: Pennichuck East Utility proposed rate increase

I am happy with the service from Pennichuck, but am confused by such a large rate
increase request. Salaries and inflation are running in the 2% range. Pennichuck had a
rate increase 3 years ago. I could understand a 6 or 7% increase, but not 21% - that is
outlandish!

Dennis Pedley

10 Iroquois Circle

Londonderry, NH 03053

(603)437-6051


